

5th October 2006.

TO EACH LOCAL AUTHORITY

Dear Sir/Madam,

The following motion was passed by Fingal County Council at it’s meeting held on 11th September 2006 :

“In view of the fact that primary and post primary schools are not using water for commercial purposes, that no water charges should be assessed on such schools Nationally.”

It was agreed to circulate the terms of the motion to all other County Councils.

Yours faithfully,

_______________________

Michael Kelly,

Administrative Officer,

Corporate Services Division.

